Bradworthy CP School
Thursday 6th October 2005

Dear Parents,

Don’t forget that you can view our school web site at www.bradworthy.devon.sch.uk.

As well as information about, and photos of, some of the things we are doing in school you can also download copies of school letters and forms.

If you haven’t had a look yet please log on over the weekend.

PTA

After two years of outstanding work our PTA committee has decided to step down. I would like to thank them all for their excellent work supporting the school, raising a lot of very welcome money and also arranging many very enjoyable events.
In the last year alone they have supported and run a fizz and quiz night, a body shop evening, a fashion show, the Christmas play, the craft day and Christmas craft fayre, the spring fayre, a gymkhana, the Christmas disco and party, the leavers BBQ and our annual sponsored walk, which you’ll have to admit, amounts to a very impressive list for only 12 months.

It was our intention to elect a new committee at our meeting on Tuesday evening  but unfortunately a very low turnout made this impossible.

The PTA cannot run without a committee so it is of vital importance that we get some volunteers for the various posts of chair, vice chair, finance secretary, secretary and social secretaries.

I am sure there are plenty of parents who could offer a little time and support us by volunteering. Please be assured that the PTA works as a team which means jobs are shared between lots of different people.

We will be holding a meeting on 8th November at 7.30pm in the Bradworthy Inn so please make a note of this date and come along. As well as filling the vacant posts we will also be making arrangements for the craft day and fayre so we will need a big turnout.

There will be a PTA fund raising event in November.

It will be along the lines of the Body Shop evening which we held last year but sounds even bigger and better. A pamper evening.
In addition to Body Shop products we are hoping to offer products from Avon, aromatherapy, candles, massage, waxing and eyebrow shaping. Entry will be only £1.50 and everyone will get a free glass of wine.
The event is taking place on 16th November so please make a note of this date and keep it free.
Harvest Meal
The school will be hosting a Harvest Meal at 1.00pm on Tuesday 18th October. We hope to welcome grandparents and the over 60s of our community into school to have dinner with us.

As you know we are now running our own kitchens. The food that we serve the children is bought fresh and locally and it is wonderfully prepared. During this year’s Harvest we would like to share the food which we give our children with our community.     

The menu will be as follows :

Roast Beef.

Roast Potatoes.

Yorkshire Puddings.

Carrots, Cauliflower and Peas.

Trifle

Tea or Coffee to follow.

Some of the children from Class 5 will be waiting on the tables and it is our intention that the children provide some entertainment.

I hope that as many people as possible will be able to come along. If the children have grandparents living locally please let them know about our harvest meal and please also to feel free to invite neighbours and friends as well.

We will be making a small charge of only £4.00 per meal which will cover our costs. Tickets are limited and available on a first come first served basis and replies should be made by Monday 10th October.

Please book meals by returning the form at the bottom of this letter or by phoning the school office on 241365.  

Photographs

The children will have brought home their individual and family group photographs this evening for you to look at over half term. We would be very grateful if you would return payment envelopes or any unwanted photographs as soon as possible after half term.

Information about prices etc. is included with the photos.
Please make all cheques payable to Devon County Council ( DCC ), not the school as requested in the documentation which comes with each photo.
That’s Young Entertainment
Oliver Bentley-Jones, who played the role of the Riddler so brilliantly in last years Christmas play is currently taking part in That’s Young Entertainment at Holsworthy Theatre – all the performers are local entertainers and it sounds great.

The first show was last Sunday and it was a great success .

They are performing again this Sunday and tickets are still available from The White Hart in Holsworthy. They cost £6 for adults and £5 for children. The show is from 4.00pm – 6.00pm.
If you’re free I’m sure it will be another excellent evening.

Sports Fixtures
Our programme of sports fixtures will begin next week on Thursday 13th September with an away football fixture against Parkham School. If your child is selected to play they will get a separate letter on Monday.

As you can see we have a busy programme ahead of us and I know that the children can’t wait to start.

As always I know we will get a great deal of support from parents over the coming year and this is very important because we are only able to take part in the number of matches that we do because of your support. I would like to take this opportunity to  thank you all in advance.

Our current fixture list for the rest of this term is as follows :

Thursday 13th October 2005 
Football v. Parkham ( away )
Monday 17th October 2005 
Football / Netball v. Grenville College ( home )

Tuesday 1st November 2005 
Football v. Westcroft ( away )

Thursday 3rd November 2005 
Tag Rugby v. Westcroft ( home )

Tuesday 8th November 2005 
Football v. East the Water ( home )

Thursday 10th November 2005 
Tag Rugby v. Westcroft ( away )





Netball v. Parkham ( away )

Thursday 17th November

Netball v. Westcroft ( away )

Tuesday 22nd November

Football / Netball v. St Margarets ( away )

Thursday 24th November

Tag Rugby / Netball v. Edgehill ( home )

I’ll give you a list of additional dates as soon as I have them.
Yours sincerely

Richard Stephenson ( Headteacher Bradworthy CP School )
Bradworthy CP School.

Harvest Meal Order, 2005.
Name :

I would to order _____________ Harvest Meals at a cost of £ 4.00 each.

Payment should be dropped into the school office beforehand if at all possible. 

Please reply by Monday 10th October at the latest.

The meal is taking place from 1.00pm on Tuesday 18th October 2004. Please arrive after 12.30pm.

Signed :

